
From:  [mailto:   
Sent: 25 May 2018 12:38 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
Re the above application of Stopping up of Road. NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I totally object to the Stopping up of the road for the below reasons. 
 

 The existing road would if necessary allow any access to any future development if granted 
on to the site. 

 The council have just spent thousands on installing parking meters that stopping up of road 
has been requested for so would be a total waste of public money.  

 By diverting the road from the seafront to alongside the canal will prevent and restrict public 
access and right of way to the public beach for walkers ,swimmers ,anglers with cars to carry 
their fishing equipment and disabled people in wheel chairs and people in general to enjoy 
the views out to sea. 

 The detrimental impact that would be caused if the road is moved to the Royal Military 
Canal which is a Scheduled Monument is immeasurable and not reversable it would cause a 
devastating impact on flora and fauna. 

 Traffic would have to be diverted along Seabrook Road which will add to the vast amounts of 
traffic already using this road causing more congestion. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Jenny Senter  
 
 




